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(614) 644.9494

August, 8 2003

Mr. Andrew Sarangan
425 Teakwood Lane
Springboro, Oh 45066

Dear Mr. Sarangan:

Congratulations on your recent acceptance of the $773,000 check from Governor Taft for use by
the University of Dayton’s School of Engineering.

For your family and friends, I have enclosed the news article highlighting this endeavor.

As your State Representative, I am excited about the opportunities that the Third Frontier
Project will bring to Ohio. On July 9™, 2003, Governor Taft signed House Bill 1. As a supporter
of this measure, I am pleased to report House Bill 1 will encourage more technology
investments in Ohio.

Once again, congratulations, and please feel free to contact me if I may ever be of assistance
with any state related issue. Also, I would encourage you o visit my website at

www.tomraga.org for information regarding state government and Warren County.
Yours truly, '
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